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Maths Rocks! 

 

 

The school has rocked today! 

All children have enjoyed a thoroughly maths filled day.  Children in class one have 

done lots of work with ten-town and decorating stars.  Whilst class two and three 

have battled on TT Rockstars demonstrating their times table knowledge! 

A fun day was enjoyed by all! 



 

 

Dates 

Please note these dates are the most up to 

date version, please ensure you check them 

carefully in case of any changes. 

11th December – Christmas Dinner 

14th December – Ashbourne Town Band Concert 

9th December – Autumn Term Report sent home 

17th December – Nativity, 2pm& 6pm 

18th December – Panto Visit 

19th December – PTFA Christmas Disco, 6pm 

20th December – School Closes for Christmas 

6th January – INSET Day 

7th January – School reopens for the spring term 

 

 

 

Footwear 

 

As the weather is beginning to get colder 

children are welcome to come to school 

wearing black boots. They may also wear these 

at play time and lunch time. During the rest of 

the day the children must be wearing normal 

school shoes. 

 

We also remind everyone trainers are not school 

uniform. 

Christmas is coming! 

 

We are beginning to get ready for Christmas. 

 

Our first school Christmas tradition which will 

take place on Monday, is to decorate our 

Christmas tree which our School Council went 

to select on Thursday.  

 

 
 

 

Parking 

We have noticed over the past week or so that 

parking is beginning to become a bit of an 

issue on School Drive again. 

Can we encourage as many parents/ carers 

as possible to park on Riverside. 

We appreciate it is often wet and cold but we 

really need to put the safety of our children 

first. 

Can we also request that the entrance to the 

staff car park is kept clear at all times as staff 

need access at all times. 

Many thanks for your cooperation in this 

matter. 

 

Parents Evening 

 

Just a reminder there will not be a timetabled 

parents evening until the new year, as we held 

it earlier in the year. Autumn term reports will 

be sent out on Monday 9th December. If there 

is anything you feel needs to be discussed 

following the issue of reports, please make an 

appointment with your child’s class teacher at 

a mutually convenient time. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming 

 

After Christmas Reception to Year 3 will be 

swimming on a Tuesday.  

 

All children will need to bring a named bag 

containing a towel, a swimming costume 

(one piece) or trunks and a swimming hat for 

everyone with long hair (any hair that falls 

onto the face or is long enough for a bobble 

to be tied in will need a cap). 

 

All swimming aids i.e. armbands will be 

provided. 

 

The Valley Primary School 

 

Presents 

 

The Inn-spectors 

 

On Tuesday 17th December 2019 

 

2pm & 6pm 

 

All welcome 

 

Tickets £1.00 available from the office from 

Monday 9th December 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Celebration Assembly 

 

Will be on Friday 6th December 2019, 9.30am. 

 

All welcome! 


